
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

  

     

        

    
 

  

  

 

  

        

      

       

          

    

  

      

          

          

    

 

 

 

 

 

Statewide Email 

DATE SENT: August 26, 2020 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

TO: Florida College System Workforce Administrators 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: Cybersecurity Forum Opportunity 

Colleagues, 

The Florida College System has a unique opportunity at the AIF Cybersecurity Forum to connect 

Florida’s employers with the credentialing needed for their industry Cybersecurity Maturity 

Model Certification (CMMC) standards. Please join Florida College System Chancellor 

Kathy Hebda and me for a virtual meeting to discuss an opportunity to connect your CMMC 

training with industry leaders interested in meeting the mandatory cyber security 

requirements. 

The Florida College System is exploring sponsoring a virtual booth at the Forum next month to 

highlight all Florida's institutions. The discussion is scheduled for this Friday, August 28, at 9:30 

a.m. to learn more about how you and your college can be involved. 

Please register for the webinar at 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7579387058254500876. 

Henry 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

www.fldoe.org 
325 W. Gaines Street  |  Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 |  850-245-0505 
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